
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue 34 

We have some exciting things taking place this half term so please keep an eye on our website and 

Newsletters. We have also recently updated all our school policies which can be found on the website – 

please contact admin should you require a printed version. Please note that school cannot accept any 

medication to administer unless it is brought to school by parents/carers and paperwork is completed. 

On Friday this week Tawny Owl and Primary will be visiting The Lego Exhibition 

(The Art of Bricks) and KS4 will start their Duke of Edinburgh trips next 

week. On Friday this week all young people will be taking part in our 

Sensory Activity Day to learn more about their needs and the needs of 

others.  

Scholastic Book Fair/ MacMillan Coffee morning  

This Friday (26th September) we are hosting our very own Macmillan coffee 

morning (afternoon)! As well as this we have a travelling book fair coming into 

school where children, parents, carers and staff can purchase and browse new books! We are inviting 

parents/carers into school to join in with our event. This will take place from 13:00. If you are collecting your 

child from school, please inform transport and Miss Carruthers by emailing schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk  

If you are able, we would welcome you to bring in any monetary donations and send your child in with £1 to 

put towards our charity fundraising.  

A little bit about the events: 

A Scholastic Book Fair is a pop-up celebration of reading that puts the very best books directly into our pupils’ 

hands, all while raising Rewards to spend on free books and essential resources for our school. The Book Fair 

offers over 200 titles to browse – from exclusives and classics to the latest bestsellers – with prices starting 

from £2.99 - you can even pay by scanning a QR code        

Coffee Mornings are a great way to bring people together for a slice of 

something nice. Donations from thousands of Coffee Mornings, big 

and small, help raise vital funds to support the almost 3.5 million 

people in the UK living with cancer, from the moment they are 

diagnosed, throughout treatment and beyond. At Ormston we want to 

do our best to help raise funds and support this cause.  

Parent Forums 

The parent forum dates and times have been planned for this academic year. As we now have 40 learners 

this has been planned to take place on a Tuesday between 3.30 and 4.30. Please confirm attendance via the 

school office and indicate whether your child will be remaining in school (with a range of activities) or will be 

going back home as usual. You can contact the school office by phone or by emailing 

schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk  
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Day and Time Topics Staff Chair 

Tuesday 7th October 15:15 – 16:15 School Development & Ofsted James Brown 

(Head Teacher) 
Tuesday 3rd February 15:15 – 16:15  SEND (including trauma informed 

approaches) 

Erin Holmes (SENCo) & Jane-

Marie Daily (ELSA) 

Tuesday 2nd June 15:15 – 16:15 Curriculum Developments, Teaching 

and Learning (inc Surveys) 

Class Teachers and TA’s 


